
-----Original Message----- 
From: Melinda Cook [mailto:mcook@wnbk.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 11:25 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
Melinda Cook 
teller 
Weatherford National Bank 
101 college park 
weatherford, TX 76086-6211 
 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
I am a hard working mother of 4 who has worked at my bank for 4 years.  I  
do not believe this proposal should be passed considering the finacial  
state we are in at present. Our bank is fincially sound and I believe that  
this proposal would be deteramental to our standings.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melinda Cook 
817-598-2722 
teller 
Weatherford National Bank 
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